Dear Sirs,

I wish to register my objections to the PDP.

The end point of the proposed plan does not appear to have been made clear, justified nor
n sufficient consultation with the residents of Warrington.

This makes it a flawed vision for the future of our great town.

The lack of exceptional circumstances for reclassifying the Green Belt are disturbing. Your
responsibilities include safeguarding our futures and this would not appear to meet that

criteria.

Please come back with an improved vision after more consultation with ‘the people’.

Thank you for listening.






